
Public Notice

The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD) is proposing to award

federal and nonfederal funds, including up to $7,400,000 in

HOME Investment Partnership program (HOME) funds to

the Houston Area Community Development Corporation

for the development of NHH Dale Carnegie (project). The

project is a 170 unit Single Room Occupancy (SRO) housing

development to be located in Council District J at the corner

of Dale Carnegie Ln and Regency Square Blvd, Houston

TX. The HOME funds will come from various Annual

Action Plan years where funding is available.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed

item. The thirty day period extends from Wednesday,

June 20, 2018 through Friday, July 20, 2018. For additional

information on this item, please contact Ryan Bibbs at

832.394.6128. Written comments can be submitted by mail

to Ellary Makuch, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Street, Suite 400,

Houston, TX 77007. Following the public comment period,

the project will be submitted to City Council for approval.

For more information about HCDD and its programs, please

access HCDD's website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


